
Sec. 14-34a-1b. Appendix of the International Registration Plan
The official Appendix of the International Registration Plan is on file at the main office

of the Department of Motor Vehicles and is available for public inspection during normal
business hours by calling the IRP Section at (860) 263-5281 in Wethersfield, Connecticut.
(Adopted effective August 24, 2000)
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